EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  23 OCTOBER 2002

02.166
Use of Anonymous Marking (Item 1)


Although the University encouraged, but did not require partner institutions to use anonymous marking at present, the Review Panel had noted that some institutions used this approach as part of their standard assessment processes, while others did not.  The Committee was asked to consider the issue of anonymous marking for collaborative courses and to determine the appropriate approach.  This matter had also been referred to in the report of the Edexcel Lead Examiner (see paper TLC/02/71).


AGREED:
that anonymous marking for written examinations be made a requirement for validated and franchised courses. 

